
 

 

 
 
 

 
Water for farmland should be the highest priority for our state water resources and those 
charged with managing it.  The decline in food production as a result of insufficient irrigation 
water affects all levels of our economy. 
  
Please do not divert water to fish in the San Joaquin Bay-Delta or to other non-agricultural 
interests.  
  
While our environment and nature are important to everyone, they should not take 
precedence over the agriculture.  Farmers feed California and America and must have sufficient 
water to do so. 
  
Beverly Kennedy 

Modesto, CA 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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